
From: James Hoffmann
To: _PD SWAT Team
Subject: Kenosha Protests
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 2:53:33 PM

As of right now, we have not received any requests for Tactical Unit resources for the Kenosha
protests.  WSD TEU is sending their Bearcat and a QRF tonight.  We have agreed with their team that
we will not send both teams on the same night so resources in the county are not spread too thinly. 
If we do receive a request, we will ensure that it is specific and that the rules of engagement are
clear and reasonable.  If we feel that our expectations are not met, we will not send anyone.  If
armor is requested, we will send the HUMMV with a gas team.
 
Ty Hoffmann
Lieutenant Special Services Division
Waukesha Police Department
1901 Delafield St.
Waukesha, WI 53188
(262) 524-3768
jhoffman@waukesha-wi.gov
 
“The opinions expressed are mine and do not necessarily represent those of  the City of Waukesha”
 

            
 


